LEGAL

Request for Proposal

Feasibility Study of the Wyo-
ming Frontier Prison’s Guards
Quarters as a Visitor and In-
terpretive Center in Rawlins
funded by the Wyoming Busi-
ness Council’s Business Ready
Community Grant

Date: July 28, 2014

The Carbon County Visitors’
Council is currently accepting
proposals for the Feasibility
Study of the Wyoming Frontier
Prison’s Guards Quarters as a
Visitor and Interpretive Cen-
ter in Rawlins. A mandatory
pre-proposal meeting has been
scheduled for 10:00AM, Thurs-
day, August 7th at the Wyoming
Frontier Prison, 500 W. Walnut
St., Rawlins, WY 82301. Pro-
posals will be accepted through
August 18th, 2015 by paper (9
copies) and 1 electronic submis-
sion to Carbon County Visitors’
Council, Attn: Leslie Jefferson,
816 W. Spruce/PO Box 1017,
Rawlins WY 82301.

NOTICES

Request for Proposal documen-
tation is available through the
Carbon County Visitors’ Council
address above, by calling 307-
324-3020 or by downloading the
RFP from www.wyomingcarbon-
county.com. All submissions
must comply with all specifica-
tions and requirements detailed
in the Request for Proposal.

The Carbon County Visitors’
Council Board of Directors re-
serves the right to reject any
or all proposals, to accept de-
viations from the specifications
and waive any formality or tech-
nicality in the selection process.
The CCVC Board of Directors
shall under all circumstances
make decisions that best serve
the projects interests.

Leslie K. Jefferson,
Executive Director
Carbon County Visitors’ Council
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